
  
   

 

2 April 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians          
 
Re: Tennis Coaching 
 
The PE Department is offering the option of tennis coaching through Salisbury Tennis Club for 5 weeks 
during the summer term for Years 7-9 during their games lessons. If you would like your son to attend 
tennis coaching there will be a charge of £20.00 Mr Demain-Griffiths will also be in attendance. 
 

Dates Provider Cost Details Times Notes 

Week 
Beginning: 

 
13

 
May 

20
 
May 

3
 
June 

10
 
June 

17
 
June 

Salisbury 
Tennis Club 

£20 for 5 
weeks 

Week 1: Forehand and 
Backhand 

 
Week 2: Serving and Volleying 

 
Week 3: Tactical 

 
Week 4: Doubles 

 
Week 5: Matches 

 

During games 
Tennis rackets are 
available or bring 

your own. 

 
Salisbury Tennis Club also offers half price membership and squads to all Bishop Wordsworth’s School 
pupils for their first term, please see the flyer and information attached. 
 
There will also be the opportunity for boys to attend a lunchtime club to play at both a participation and 
performance level, details will be displayed on the boards in the new term. As well as this we will be hosting 
a Road to Wimbledon competition for all boys on Friday 3 May, again more details will follow for the boys. 
 
Deadline for payment:  Friday 3 May 2019 

To pay please follow the WisePay link shown below, then click on the Sports Subs and Kit option . If you 
have any issues accessing WisePay please email Trips@bws.wilts.sch.uk.  Parents/Guardians who may 
find it difficult to meet the deadline for payment should contact the Finance Office on ext 260. 

WisePay:- https://www.wisepay.co.uk/store/generic/template.asp?ACT=nav&mID=310816 

Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on the 
school website.  Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of any medical 
conditions and that your son takes all necessary medication with him on this trip. These details can now be 
checked through the Insight Parent Portal, otherwise please contact Mrs Sarah Hayward 
sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk to update your son’s information. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr R Demain-Griffiths 
Director of Sport 

mailto:Trips@bws.wilts.sch.uk
https://www.wisepay.co.uk/store/generic/template.asp?ACT=nav&mID=310816
mailto:sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk


PLAYERS NAME: 

ADDRESS:

DATE OF BIRTH:

MEDICAL CONDITIONS:

PARENTS MOBILE:

In the event of an emergency, participants will receive appropriate First Aid treatment.  If you have any objections, please tick this box       

For promotional purposes there may be photographs taken by members of the coaching staff and posted on social media. 

If you have any objections, please tick this box

Players must be BTM members for the competition part of our programme this is FREE and automatically signed up for.

BTM NUMBER (if known): 

POST CODE:

EMAIL ADDRESS:

PARENTS NAME:

Salisbury Coaching Team is inviting you to take part in the tennis programme 

for the Summer Term. Please see your individualised squad list below 

Starting:  Week commencing 23rd April  2019 

Please note that these sessions will run over 10 weeks

Excluding Half Term (20th – 26th May)

If you would like to take part in these squads, please complete the information at the bottom of 

this page and return it to a member of our coaching team or please confirm via email which 

squads you would like to do as well as paying the necessary amount via bank transfer using the 

sort code 544119 and account number 56183380 no later than 15th April 2019

Should you have any queries, please call Lee on 07788 791328 or via email at
lee@tennisuniversal.co.uk

Monday U12/14 17:00-18:00 £85
Monday U16 18:00-19:00 £85

Friday U16/18 18:00-19:00 £65 

ALL NEW BISHOPS PUPILS GET MEMBERSHIP AND SQUADS 
HALF PRICE FOR THEIR FIRST TERM!

LTA Initiative:  
Team Challenge 
in squads this 

term!!

U12, U14, U16 and 

U18 Club Squad
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